
Robert Byrne, R.M.C., City Clerk
Sean J. Gallagher, R.M.C., Deputy City Clerk
Tolonda Griffin-Ross, Deputy City Clerk

Telephone: l201) 547-5150
Fax: 201) 547-5461

September 14, 2011

Sustainable Jersey Certification Review Coordinator
Attention Jersey City Certification Application
Municipal Land Use Center at The College of New Jersey
McCauley House
P.O. Box 7718
Ewing, NJ 08628-0718

Dear Sustainable Jersey Certification Review Coordinator:

Please accept this letter as certification that fully signed and executed copies, via either
electronic or paper, of all Resolutions and Ordinances of the Municipal Council are

distributed to Department Directors and key staff of the City of Jersey City by the Office of
the City Clerk. This diJstribution has taken place after every City Council meeting for at
least the last 25 years.

If you have any questions, please feel free to call.

Sincerely,

ri ¡j
Robert Byrnr
City Clerk

RB/sjg

cc:

R. McFadden, Chief of Staff
Maryann Bucci-Carter, City Planning


